November 7, 1989

James M. Taylor

Acting Executive Director for Operations
USNRC

Washington, DC 20555

Dear Eir,

I would appreciate being notified as soon as possible on any
external communication regarding the license application and
license amendment from Calvert Cliffs Nuclear Plant (BG&F' to the
NRC on the above ground storage of nuclear waste.

I would also appreciate any literature or explanation you have
on the vehicle and procedures the public should follow regarding
submitting input to the NRC regarding the above amendment and
application.

Your assistance in providing information will be extremely

helpful.

Sincerely, //ﬁ &
P21 | (//:),V(Q__.
Susan Apple / V
Post Office Box 487
Prince Frederick, MD 20678
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